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January 22, 2019 

 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 
This is to report that those in attendance at the January 21, 2019 meeting of the 

Oakland Measure DD Community Coalition discussed the redevelopment of Estuary 
Park and adopted the following position statement: 

 

The redevelopment of Estuary Park with Measure DD funds deserves specific 
attention be paid to its unique character, in that it is one of the only free 

public sites from which watercraft may be launched ONTO the water. It is the 

position of the Measure DD Coalition that this access, and the infrastructure 
needed to facilitate this objective, be given significant consideration in the 

park’s redevelopment.    
 

William Threlfall 

Coalition Administrator 
Oakland Measure DD Community Coalition 


